
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

Christian Values: Love, Faith, Hope  

Message from the Head Teacher 
Welcome back and warmest wishes for 2023. We all hope you had a wonderful Christmas and are very much looking 
forward to all of the exciting things that 2023 brings. I have no doubt that it will be another fantastic year here at Tittensor 
First School. Our school office is looking brilliant and we are just having the finishing touches completed to the final build 
just in time for warmer weather! A huge thank you for all of your support at the end of last term, it was lovely to see the 
children’s performances after such a long time. Many thanks for all your cards, gifts and well wishes they were very much 
appreciated. Here’s to an amazing Spring term. 

Miss Craig School Day 

Doors open: 8.40am until 
8.55am. 
All children will finish at 
3.15pm. 
 
                         
                    
 

Spring  

2023 

Pastoral System 

We pride ourselves in being 
equipped to offer emotional 
and wellbeing support to our 
children. If you feel that your 
child needs further support, 
please contact Miss Craig 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.s
ch.uk or via Dojo. 
Please contact Miss Craig if you 
need further advice around 
SEND: 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.s
ch.uk or via Dojo. 

 

Don’t forget to complete 

your times tables using 

Times Tables Rock Stars. It 

is a fantastic App for 

learning multiplication 

facts, (Extra Dojos are given 

to children who use this app 

regularly).  

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs Reminder: 
Monday: Dance – Until 4.30pm 

Tuesday: Football - Until 4.30pm 

Thursday: Science Club- until 4.30pm 

Friday: Glow Sports Until - 4.30pm 

 

PE Kits 

Children will need to come into 
school every Friday wearing an 

outdoor PE kit: 
 

Black joggers/leggings 
Red tee-shirt/polo top 

Red jumper 
Trainers/pumps 

 
They will also need a warm coat 

and wellies to change into for 

Forest Schools. 
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Your PTFA needs you! 
Come and join our wonderful PTFA. 

There is so much we couldn’t do without their 
support. 

Lots of events to get involved with. Something for 
everyone. Even during these testing times the 

PTFA are still looking at fundraising ideas. Please 
remember to use Amazon Smile. Select Tittensor 

First school as your designated charity: 
 

smile.amazon.co.uk 
 

Dates for your diary! 

Please note that these dates may change for 

unforeseen reasons or added to – to keep up to 

date with changes and additions please download 

Class Dojo where you can access the events and 

news updates. 

24.1.24 Class 1 Reading Breakfast 
8.10am 

25.1.23 Chinese New Year Workshop 
and themed lunch 

15.2.23 Class 2 Parent Making 
Morning 

15.2.23 Parent’s Evening 

16.2.23 Disco after school 

20.2.23-24.2.23 Half-term 

17.3.23 PTFA Mother’s Day Stall 

20.3.23 Spring Film Night after school 

24.3.23 PTFA Easter Bingo 

29.3.23 Termly Report out to parents 

30.3.23 Easter Service at St. Luke’s 

3.4.23-16.4.23 Easter Holidays 

 

 

All of our school lunches are planned by the 

children and cooked with fresh local ingredients 

on site by our cook Mrs Griffiths. Please see our 

school Menu on Dojo and external doors for 

more details.  
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